
PRE-LOVED 
UNIFORM SALE

Gedney Hill School 
Monday 24th May
at School Pick Up

(Please stick to your allocated time given by school)

Suggested donation: £1 per item
If you are unable to attend but are in need of a 
particular clothing item, please get in touch via 

info@ghssptfa.co.uk

Please observe social distancing, wear a mask, use the 
hand gel provided and bring correct change if possible.


